
Order of Worship 
 
 

Worship Leader 

Mario Alvarado 

 
 

I Will Call Upon The Lord 

 

Welcome 

Andrew Chance 
 

Jesus Is Coming Soon 

Be Still And Know 
 

 

Prayer 

Caleb Bynum 
 

 

I Know That My Redeemer Lives 
Lamb of God 

 
 

Communion/Offering 
Stan Burkhart 

 

I Have Decided To Follow Jesus 
(Children’s Offering) 

Soldiers of Christ Arise 
 
 

Message 

Nathan Jorgenson 

 
 

Jesus is Tenderly Calling 

 
 

Shepherd’s Blessing 

Allen Morningstar 

 
………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 

intended for babies in the two year old class 

and younger. This is available during the 

entire worship service. 

 
Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the children's 
offering & pick them up immediately after 
worship service concludes. 

9.1.2024 

Start of a new year for sonshine school 
Hello everyone! 

We are so excited to be getting back to school! Our 

school starts on Wednesday, September 4th and 

we have welcomed so many new families. We ask 
that the church please be in prayer for Sonshine 

School to have a great year and continue to grow 

as we have been. 

We feel truly blessed that we get to provide an 

environment and means for social, intellectual, 

physical and spiritual growth.  

 

In Him,  

Lyndsey Stout  

C O N N E C T I N G  P E O P L E  T O  J E S U S  A N D  O N E  A N O T H E R ,   
W H I L E  S E R V I N G  G O D  T O G E T H E R

3249 W Mt Comfort Rd, Fayetteville, AR 72704       www.mountcomfort.org          479-442-9171 

Upcoming Events 

TODAY 
Boundaries in Marriage Seminar Begins 

Sundays from 5:00-6:30pm 

Sept 2 Office closed in observance of Labor Day 

Sept 21 
Honduras Benefit Auction @  5pm 

More Details to Come Soon 

Sept 29 

Praise in the Park 
Prairie Grove Battlefield State Park @ 5pm 

Hosted by the PG Congregation. 
No PM Service at Mount Comfort. 



Those shut in… 

Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are received by 

the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings to 

office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 
 

 

Troy Belote was moved back to rehab earlier this week but should be going back to 
his residence soon. Nikki says he is doing well! Please keep praying for Troy and for 

his healing and recovery. 

Ashley Sanders was able to get the spinal tap procedure and receive the results—

some of her levels are in the abnormal range. She has an appointment with her 

neurologist on Sept 6th to discuss next steps. Please keep praying for a diagnosis. 
Janet Riegle, Bill Hartwig’s sister, underwent ankle surgery on Aug 13th. The surgery 

went well and she is home recovering for 6 weeks. Please continue prayers for a 
speedy recovery. 

Hazel Brewer is still hospitalized and not doing well. She can have visitors, but they 

must stop at the nurse’s station and must be robed and masked with no signs of 
illness. 

Kathy Evans had surgery on Thursday, Aug 22. She is still having pain but is glad to be 
home. Please continue to pray for a swift recovery. 

Continue to Remember… 
Eddie Kinzer  

Kyle Hunter  
Becky Tyree  

Glen “Pops” Wade 

Lila Campbell 
Lorene Adams  
Jessica Collins 

Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 

Wendi Super 
Janet Riegle 

Mary Bruce 

 
 

Joe Conley 

Kathy Hayes 
Libby Laningham 

Jack & Brenda Richardson 

Margie Slasor 
Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
9/1    Kelcey Grimes 

9/2    Wayne White 
9/3    Dixie Burkhart 

9/5    Jill Emerson 

9/6    Kirsten Jorgenson 
          Tina Kimbrough 

          Steve Packard 

9/7    Steve Kelly 

          Teresa Shipp 
          Scott Warmack 

9/8    Leta Mahaffey 

9/3   Bill & Teresa Hartwig 

         Nathan & Lynne Jorgenson 
9/4   Ricky & Tracy Scott 

9/5   Randy & Angie Bradford 

Happy Anniversary  



Boundaries in Marriage Seminar 

Nathan and Lynne Jorgenson will be 
presenting Boundaries in Marriage on 

Sunday evenings from 5:00-6:30pm from 

September 1 through October 27. The cost 
is $30 per couple. Checks should be made 

payable to Mount Comfort Church of 

Christ. We will meet in the Auditorium. The 

regular Sunday night worship service will 
meet upstairs in Room 209 until the 

seminar is complete. 

 
Sympathies 

We extend our deepest sympathies to the 

family of Idella Courtright, who passed 
away at the age of 94 on August 19th. 

Visitation was held at Moore’s Chapel on 

Sat. Aug., 24th from 11am—1pm. 
 

Miguel Carter’s grandmother in Colombia, 

Carmen de Merchan, passed away on 

August 22nd at the age of 91. Prayer for 
the family are appreciated. 

 

Mount Comfort Softball:  
Teammates (and fans) Needed! 

This is our third season participating in 

Fayetteville’s Co-Ed Softball League.  We 
are still in need of a few ladies to help keep 

us Co-Ed eligible. We can’t promise you a 

win, but we can promise you a lot of laughs 
and a good time. Join us! Games are 

played each Tuesday night at Gary 

Hampton field at 6:15pm and 7:15pm. 

Please see CJ Grimes, Sam Mahaffey, or 
Carlton Wilcox if you’d like to play. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

*NEW* Ladies Bible Classes 

Tuesdays in the RFC Room 
Starting 9/10  from 9:30-11am 

“Simple Concepts Holding Deep Truths” 

This is a great way to study God’s word and 
develop strong relationships with one 

another in Christ. See Carol Foshe for more 

information. 

Wednesdays in Room 209 
Starting 9/4 after Devo 

“Women of The Word” 

Whether you want to refresh your memory 
on things you knew as a child or discover 

new treasures in God’s Word for the first 

time, this class is for you!! See Kelcey 
Grimes, Marlee Bennett or Rebecca Vinzant 

for more information. 

 

Area-Wide Ladies Day 
Women from all over NWA are invited to 

“Mugs and Muffins” on Saturday, Sept 28th 

from 8:30 am – 10:30 am at the Bentonville 
Church of Christ Lodge (family building 

behind the main building). The theme will 

be “Ordinary People Doing Extraordinary 
Things” presented by Stephanie Orman. 

There is no cost and no need to register. 

Just come and bring your favorite mug!  
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

News and Notes 
 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 



Razorbacks for christ 
608 N Storer 

Fayetteville AR 72701 

 
 
 
  
 
 

Sunday 
Bible Class 9:00am  

“Seeing Jesus” 
Life Group 5:00pm 

Monday 
Freshman Dinner & Bible 

Study 6:30pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 
V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ 

Creekside Park 5:00-8:00pm 
Wednesday 

Bible Class at MC 6:30pm 
Thursday 

Girls and Guys Bible Study 
7:00pm 

 2024 ATTENDANCE RECORDS 

If you would like to send your 
contribution electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 

 2024 CONTRIBUTION RECORDS 

Weekly Contribution $11,765.80 

Weekly Budget $20,667.00 

Weekly Average $20,358.86 

Weekly Children’s $147.68 

YTD Children’s $1,035.22 

Building Expansion Project 

Total Bldg Cost $1,649,637 +/- 

Remaining  Principal $111,680.76 

Bldg Contributions $666,480.22 

2023 Records 

Weekly Contribution $13,964.00 

Weekly Average $18,178.63 

Sunday, Aug 25 

Bible Class 309 

Worship 486 

Wednesday, Aug 28 

Devo & Bible 116 

  

Our Shepherds 

Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 

message to 
elders@mountcomfort.org 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 

jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 

cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 

mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 

schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 

www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 

office@mountcomfort.org 

  Monday - Friday 

  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After school care until 5 pm. 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 


